
October 13, 2015 

Michelle Luplow 
Michigan Department of Environmental Quality 
525 West Allegan St. PO Box 30242 
Lansing, MI 48909-7742 

Dear Ms. Luplow: 

Multi 
Packagin 
Solutions 

5800 West Grand River Avenue 

Lansing, Ml 48906 

T: +1 517-323·9000 

F: +1 866-252-8644 

DEQ·AQD LANSING D.O. 

OCT 29 2015 

This letter is in response to the violation notice dated September 30, 2015. 

During your inspection on July 8, 2015 and after review of records, an 
apparent violation of the FG-Packaging group 2000-pound monthly VOC emission 
limit for August and October of 2014 and February and April of 2015 was identified. 

During our follow-up investigation we determined that the VOC content of a 
material was incorrectly entered into the calculation spreadsheet (a VOC content 
value of 92% was entered while the correct value is 0.92%). The corrected 
emission information spreadsheet for 2014 and 2015 is attached. The spreadsheet 
shows that MPS did not exceed the 2000-pound emission. 

We apologize for any confusion caused by the transcription error noted 
above. We are currently reviewing our emission formulas to confirm all factors are 
current and correct. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

\~~ti£G.:;;f1a_LL 
Linda Hall 
General Manager 
Multi Packaging Solutions 
5800 West Grand River Ave 
Lansing, Michigan 48906 

www.multlpkg.com 



ccjvia email: 
Tom Starin 
EH & S Manager 
Multi Packaging Solutions-Lansing 

Ms. Tanya Schnelzer 
Director of Social Responsibility 
Multi Packaging Solutions 


